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ABSTRACT 
This purpose of this Report is to advise members of the resignation of a Trustee. 
 

 
 

1. RECOMMENDATION 
 

It is recommend that members agree that the Trustees to the Agnes Lowson Fund be the 
Provost, the Depute Provost and the Councillor of Ward 7 and one Forfar Minister. 
 

2. BACKGROUND 
 

Reference is made to Report No 831/04 which advised that the Trust’s purposes enabled the 
funds to be distributed throughout Angus and recommended the appointment of the Provost 
and Depute Provost in addition to one Forfar Councillor to establish a more Angus wide 
representation.  At that time, two local Forfar Ministers were also acting as Trustees of the 
Trust.  During the summer months, notice was received from the Reverend Robert McCrum 
that he wished to resign as a Trustee of the Agnes Lowson Fund and this Report notifies 
members of that resignation.   
 
The original Trust Fund did not detail the number of Trustees required and accordingly it is 
recommended that the Trustees should remain as the Provost, the Depute Provost the 
Councillor for Ward 7 and one other Forfar Minister, who at present is the Reverend Graham 
Norrie. 
 

3. FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS  
 

There are no financial implications arising directly from this Report.  
 

4. HUMAN RIGHTS IMPLICATIONS 
 

There are no human rights implications arising directly from this Report. 
 

5. CONSULTATION 
 

The Chief Executive and Director of Finance have been consulted on the contents of this 
Report.   
 
 

CATHERINE A COULL 
Director of Law and Administration 

 
 
 

No background papers, as defined by Section 50D of the Local Government (Scotland) Act 
1973 (other than any containing confidential or exempt information), were relied on to any 
material extent in preparing this report. 
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